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People looking forward for honeymoon in India would be pleased to know that there are various
honeymoon destinations in India. There are numerous honeymoon destinations in India that you can
consider for your honeymoon in India. Shimla and Manali are two famous honeymoon destinations
in India. Both of these places are famous honeymoon destinations in India that attract many
honeymooners every year from all over the world.

Couples looking forward to a honeymoon in Manali would be pleased to know that they have chosen
a perfect honeymoon destination in India. On your honeymoon in Manali, you can indulge in
Sightseeing. Manali offers plenty of sightseeing options and few among them are Hadimba Temple,
Rahalla Falls, Vashisht, Naggar, Solang Valley, The Manali Gompa, monasteries, Jagatsukh, Kothi,
Manu Temple, Rohtang Pass and more. These are some of the famous tourist attractions in Manali
that you can visit during your honeymoon in Shimla.

Manali honeymoon packages are the best way to start a new phase of life. People looking for
Manali honeymoon packages will come across numerous travel agencies selling Manali honeymoon
packages. However the smart way to book Manali honeymoon packages in online. Online Manali
honeymoon packages booking offer numerous benefits.

There are numerous online travel booking sites that sell Manali honeymoon packages. When you
will book Manali honeymoon packages online, you can check different Manali honeymoon packages
at different online travel agencies and get the best travel deal on your travel. Also you get an
opportunity to book it right from the comfort of your home. You can book Manali honeymoon
packages online at Travel Hot.

The honeymoon packages offered by Travel Hot are inclusive of high quality of accommodation,
food, sightseeing options that will make your honeymoon special. Honeymoon packages provided
by Travel Hot are well crafted keeping in mind the needs and budget of different couples. To have
lifetime memories of your honeymoon, do get the honeymoon packages booked from Travel Hot.

Couples looking forward to a honeymoon in Shimla should also get Shimla honeymoon packages
booked for a sweet and memorable honeymoon in Shimla. On your honeymoon in Shimla you can
indulge in sightseeing. Shimla offers numerous sightseeing options like Christ Church, The Mall,
Fruit Research Station, Indian Institute of Advanced studies, Shimla State Museum, Mashobra,
Summer Hill, Jakhu Hill, Wildflower Hall, Annandale, Kufri, Chail and more. You can also indulge I
adventure activities during your honeymoon in Shimla.
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Packages, a Honeymoon in Shimla and different a Honeymoon Destinations in India.
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